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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 
Kittiwakes Fundraising Event 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported the Kittiwakes fund raising event last Friday. A 

fantastic £308.96 was raised throughout the afternoon. Grateful thanks to members of our School 

Association who also helped make the afternoon such a success. All proceeds of the event will go 

directly towards helping to cover the cost of the coach travel to and from Butlins next month. 
 

Packed Lunch Boxes /Bags 

We have an increasing amount of packed lunch bags and boxes being left on the 

lunch trollies every day and sometimes even for several weeks! We are going to 

endeavour to wheel the trollies outside each Friday afternoon (at the end of the 

school day) so that they will be taken home by their owners or be recognised by 

parents. Anything left on the trolley will be disposed of. 

 

School Uniform 

Could we politely remind our parents and children of the expected footwear to be worn at school each 

day. Many of the children are coming to school wearing trainers, these are only supposed to be worn 

during PE or for their daily mile. Please  

ensure that children wear appropriate black 

school shoes during the day. Children are 

welcome to change into their trainers or 

plimsolls before going out to play if they 

wish.  

 

Children should have their PE kit in school every day consisting of our yellow school t shirt, green 

shorts and trainers. This is what we expect the children to wear as part of our school dress code. 

When the weather is colder the children are allowed to wear a black jogger or leggings under their 

shorts. There are also some green jogging bottoms for sale through School Trends.   

These are worn if the children are representing Landewednack at a sporting event.  

 

 

 



                                                        

 

May Half Term Cricket Holiday Camps 

Please click on the link below for more information the Half Term Cricket Holiday 

Camps being run by the Cornwall Cricket Board. 
https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/youth/holiday-camps/ 

 

************************************************************************** 

New Year 7 - Summer School 2018 

Hi All 
For those children joining us in September, we will be running our annual Summer School at 
Mullion School again this year. It will be Monday 30th July to Friday 3rd August 0930 until 
1400.  More details to follow along with signup sheet.  I expect the cost to be around £40 as per 
last year.  
 

Best wishes 

Mr Steven Loder 

Director of Health and Well-Being 
 

****************************************************************************************** 
 

Forest School – Seagulls & Choughs Classes 

Children in Choughs continue their Forest School ses-

sions on Monday 14th May.  

It is not necessary for your child to bring a packed 

lunch as they will eat their lunch before 

they leave. The children must wear long trousers or 

leggings to prevent any scratches or stings from 

plants/nettles. 
 

Choughs – 18thJune & 2ndJuly 

Seagulls – 11thJune, 25th June & 9thJuly 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an 

account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

 

Little Lizards Half Term Holiday Club 

Little Lizards will host their half term holiday club from Tuesday 29th 

May – Friday 1st June. Please call staff at Little Lizards for more 

details 01326 290066.  

 

Back Gate 

A reminder that the back gate from the playground into Croft Parc is locked from 

9am each morning and not reopened until 3pm.  

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/youth/holiday-camps/
http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Touch Rugby Tournament 

Congratulations to our Touch Rugby team who travelled to Redruth on Wednesday. They won one of 

their games but lost the next two so sadly won’t progress further in the competition. However they 

played brilliantly and only lost those matches by one or two points – we are very proud of them all. 

Grateful thanks to the team coach Ted Heaton and to Mr Green and Liz for accompanying the 

children to Redruth. 

 

Tag Rugby  

Tag Rugby club has now finished until the autumn term. 

 

Lost Uniform 

There are several items of uniform that have been reported missing. These garments have probably 

just been taken home by accident so please could you check that your child comes home with their 

own jumpers/cardigans/fleeces/PE kit so we can return clothing to their rightful owners if necessary.  

1x brand new TU green cardigan age 10-11 belonging to Kerensa Vincent and 1x green fleece age 5-6 

(unnamed) belonging to Teagan Tremayne are items currently unaccounted for. 

A pair of black and green adult prescription sunglasses, have also been mislaid. Please hand them to 

Lyndsay Bray should you come across them. 

 

Mullion School – Year 6 Information 

We have been asked to remind parents of children in year 6 who are transferring to Mullion School in 

September relevant forthcoming dates and information from Assistant Headteacher Mrs Mathias.  

Wednesday 13th June - All day transition day. Please drop your child off in the school hall between 

8.30am and 8.40am. Weather permitting the Cluster Sports event will be taking place on Mullion 

school field from 1pm. 

Thursday 14th June - Parents meeting in the school hall 7pm 

Tuesday 26th June, All day transition day. 8.40am – 3.25pm. Please meet in the school hall. Children 

may travel to Mullion on the school bus on this occasion. Please contact the school for further details. 

 

Year 6 visit to Poldhu 

Well done to our year 6 children who completed their SATS test last week, we were very proud of 

them all. As a treat they spent the morning at Poldhu beach last Friday and grateful thanks go to 

Steve and Demelza Vincent who very kindly drove the children to Poldhu and bought them all an 

ice-cream from the beach café. 
     

 



                                                        

 

Junior Cricket Club 

Mr Mitchell will be running an after school cricket club on a Thursday afternoon, 

after half term for our junior children. The club will finish at 4.30pm. Please see or 

email Lyndsay Bray secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk if your child would like 

to take part. We will need signed or emailed consent before your child can take part. 
 

Year 5/6 Pottery Club  

Mr Ford will continue his pottery club for Rosa and Max M as they were unable to 

attend their previous sessions. There are spaces for two more children if they would 

like to join, please see Lyndsay Bray. These sessions will take place on Thursday 7th 

June and Thursday 14th June finishing at 4.30pm.  

 

 

**************************************************************************************** 

Messages from Little Lizards  

Staff at Little Lizards would like to politely remind parents of the session times. Children are to be 

dropped off in the morning between 8.45 – 9am and be collected by 3.15pm for each session they  

attend. Unfortunately if drop off and collection times are not adhered to then an extra charge will be 

made, as staff are either hosting Breakfast Club before 8.45am and After School Club begins at 

3.15pm. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.    

 

Should there ever be an occasion when you know that your child will not be attending Little Lizards 

when they are scheduled to do so could we ask that parents inform staff as soon as possible. Quite 

often the children mention in conversation that they are away the next day and staff have not been 

made aware of this. 

 

Each day, the children must bring a bottle of water and a sun hat with their name marked clearly on 

both. The children have access to their drink all day.  Please put sun cream on your child before you 

bring them in. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

Our Academic Achievements 

This week we are congratulating………..  
 

Seagulls – Well done to Isla showing kindness and 

thoughtfulness in everything she does  

Choughs – Well done to Bella for her excellent work, for never   

complaining and for always having a smile on her face. Well done 

also to Lily for persevering and always trying her best with her 

work. 

Razorbills – Well done to Archie who always works so hard.  

He represents the school fantastically in any sporting event he 

takes part in. Archie always does his homework and (in the 

words of Miss Wells) he is FAB!  

Kittiwakes – Well done to Anya for her brilliant attitude  

towards challenges and new experiences.  

mailto:secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk


                                                        

 

Razorbills trip to The Waterings 

Children in Razorbills class had a lovely afternoon at The Waterings on Tuesday afternoon. Thank you 

to the members of The National Trust and Elsa Amiss from Tregullas Farm for supporting the 

children throughout the afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

    

 



                                                        

 

Head Lice 

Unfortunately we are aware of another outbreak of head lice in the school 

and Little Lizards. Please could we ask that your children are regularly 

checked and treated appropriately to enable us to eradicate this problem.  

 

 

 

Helford River Childrens Sailing Trust 

Our junior children have been sailing with the HRCST for many 

years now. Please see the message   below from Rowan Blewett, 

their Fundraising Administrator. 

 
Helford River Children's Sailing Trust has been nominated at Asda 

Falmouth for the 'Green Token Awards' and we are in the running to 

win up to £500! This is down to a public vote and we need your help! 

If you shop at Asda Falmouth, please ask for green tokens at the 

check-outs and vote for us! (There's a plastic container on the back 

wall and we really need some more votes!) Voting closes at the end 

of June. 

Thank you so much for your support. 

Kind regards,  

Rowan Blewett 
Fundraising Administrator 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 25th May – Break up for half term @ 3.15pm 

Monday 28th May – Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 29th May – Friday 1st June - Little Lizards Holiday Club 

Monday 4th June - School & Little Lizards Closed 

Tuesday 5th June – Return to school 

Monday 11th June – Class Photographs during the morning  

Wednesday 13th June – Move Up Morning! & Cluster Sports years 3 -6 

Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th June Year 5 & 6 Trip to Butlin’s 

Saturday 23rd June – Norman Nicholls Football Tournament, St Keverne – More info to follow 

Tuesday 26th June – Move Up Day! Year 6 children to Mullion for the day. New and current children 

to spend the day in their new classes. 

Tuesday 3rd July – Sports Day 

Tuesday 10th July – Last Sailing session 

Tuesday 17th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm – School Hall  

Wednesday 18th – Junior Summer Production 2pm & 7pm – School Hall 

Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly & Little Lizards Graduation Ceremony from 1.15pm  

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1pm 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/


                                                        

 

Biffa – The Wasteater 

We were visited by Biffa The Wasteater on Wednesday afternoon who made his way into the 

playground to show the children how our rubbish is disposed of and recycled. 
 

 
 

 

Choughs Class’ Cinema Morning 

Children in Choughs class 

enjoyed a morning at the movies 

today (in the classroom!) as a 

reward for the hard work and 

effort put in by all of the them 

during this week’s SATS tests. 

Courtsey of Mrs Jane the 

children enjoyed some treats 

whilst watching “The Greatest 

Showman” film accompanied by 

their favourite cuddly toy.  
 

 

 

Change to the Lunch Menu 

Due to the half term break and Helen’s food deliveries there will be a change to the lunch menu the 

week we are back at school. For this week only, the menu will be as follows: 

Tuesday 5th June – Beef Chilli or Macaroni Cheese 

Thursday 7th June – Chicken Burger served with Jacket Wedge Potatoes or Vegetable Biryani  

 

 

****************************************************************************************** 


